
 

 

March 2, 2016 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

This notice is to advise that the bi-monthly scheduled meeting  

of the 

 

CHARTER BOARD MEETING 

FOR 

THURSDAY, MARCH 3, 2016 

 

HAS BEEN 

 

CANCELLED. 
 

 
The Next bi-monthly scheduled meeting of the 

Charter Board Meeting 

Will be held on 

May 5, 2016 


